
Greetings,
 
Connected Care Partners is now comprised of more than 300
primary care providers across north Mississippi and northwest
Alabama, and we are very proud to count you in that number.  As
an Advanced Practice Clinician (APC), you are part of a group that
is responsible for delivering more than half of all primary care
services across this region.  One of our key objectives is  to
deliver tangible value to you as this network continues to move
forward.  To this end, the Primary Care Collaborative of Connected
Care Partners has identified these early opportunities to support
APCs:
 

Monthly newsletters highlighting care guidelines for common
primary care complaints
Assistance with monitoring and improving quality metrics
Economies of scale and preferred pricing for Connected Care
Partners-selected solutions
Access to provider information including CEU opportunities
Access to a Precepting Program with Connected Care Partners
collaborating physicians through a "pod" approach that will
allow providers to network and share best practices

 
In the upcoming weeks, a Connected Care Partners representative
will be contacting your office to set up a visit with you to detail
these initiatives.
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information in
the meantime, please feel free to contact Whitney Sparks at
WBonner@nmhs.net or Alison Gilbert at (662) 377-5763.

Contact Us

Connected Care Partners
808 Varsity Drive
Tupelo, MS 38801

http://www.nmhs.net


Phone: (662) 377-7811
www.ccpartnerscin.com

 
Contacts

Lee Greer, M.D., lgreer@nmhs.net
C.K. White, M.D., ckwhite@nmhs.net

Bo Calhoun, M.D. bcalhoun@nmhs.net
Stacie Penkova, Pharm.D., spenkova@nmhs.net

Please share this email with anyone who would find the information helpful.
To add someone to the distribution list, please email alallen1@nmhs.net


